
Parents update Monday 25th September 

  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

Thank you for supporting the work we are doing on increasing the 
children’s reading.  We are already seeing the impact.  Please read on for 
this week’s important notices: 

  

Cars and Car parking:  Please do not drive onto or park on the school 
drive or carpark.  Especially at drop off or hometime, it is dangerous.  Also 
could I ask that parents kindly refrain from leaning on cars in the car park 
when collecting children from the office door. 

  

Macmillan Coffee morning:  We would like to invite parents and carers to 
a coffee morning in school on Friday 29th September to raise funds for 
Macmillan. 

9-10am, parents of children in Year 1, 2 & 3. 

10.15-11.15, parents of children in Year 4, 5 & 6 

The children will be performing poetry for your delight!  EYFS parents 
your children won’t be performing, you are welcome to join either of the 
coffee mornings. 

On Thursday 28th September, we would be grateful for donations of cakes 
for our coffee mornings 

  

Communication with staff – Can I again remind parents that we can’t 
always drop everything to speak with you.  Please contact the office to 
make an appointment. Staff are not able to have long conversations at 
the door in the morning, on the school drive on their way into school or if 
you turn up at the office requesting to see someone during the school 
day.  When this happens you may feel that we aren’t giving you our fullest 
attention due to our worries about supervision of children inside the 
building.  It can lead to miscommunication which isn’t helpful. Thank you 
to those parents who do communicate with us respectfully and 
appropriately. 

  

  

 

 

 

 



Celebration Assembly – The following children received certificates in our 
assembly on Friday: 

 

  

Flu Vaccinations - Please read this information from Manchester City 
Council about flu vaccinations for children:  Click here. 

  

As ever, please contact the school office (contact@st-johnbosco.manchester.sch.uk) if 
you have any queries or need any support.   

With love and prayers, 

Mrs Johnson 

 

https://www.st-johnbosco.manchester.sch.uk/uploads/194/files/Flu%20early%20notice%20easy%20read%20PRINT.pdf
mailto:contact@st-johnbosco.manchester.sch.uk

